SPANISH VALLEY WATER & SEWER IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT

Special Meeting -----May 31, 1984

A special meeting of the Board of Trustees was called in response to the attached letter from the Moab Christian Center at 5:00 P.M. at the District office. Present were Neal Dalton, Dan Holyoak, Dale Pierson, Douglas Holyoak and Roberta Highland. Dale explained the situation in regards to the water line easements and the Robert Johnson pressure problem. Dan Holyoak and Neal Dalton felt the only thing to do was to accept the Church's offer of the District paying for the materials and the Church to pay for all labor involved. George White and Linda McKinney were called by telephone and they both voted by telephone to accept the Church's offer.

ATTEST:

Dan Holyoak,

Neal Dalton, Clerk

MOAB CHRISTIAN CENTER WATER LINE